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October 30, 2013    HEARING NOTICE 

 

Greetings, 

This courtesy letter is being sent to notify you that the following draft procedure is scheduled for a public workshop.  This 

procedure is going through a review and approval process.  This letter is being sent to interested stakeholders. 

Background: 

In May 2013, the Board of Supervisors directed the Department of Regional Parks to prepare a Special Event approval 

procedure for the American River Parkway.  The purpose of the procedure was to clarify the Department’s review process 

and provide the opportunity for public review and input during the application review.    

Draft Procedure: 

A copy of the draft procedure is attached to this letter, and can also be found on the Department’s website at 

www.sacparks.net.  The Department is extending the acceptance of written comments on the document through 

November 15, 2013.  Written comments can be mailed to 4040 Bradshaw Road, Sacramento, CA 95827 Attn: Amber 

Veselka, or emailed to Amber Veselka at veselkaa@saccounty.net.  The Department had previously advertised a public 

workshop for October 30, 2013, but has added an additional public workshop for November 19, 2013. 

The public is invited to attend the public workshop listed below. 

Upcoming Public Workshop on Procedure:  In order to provide information and obtain input from the community and 

other stakeholders regarding this procedure, the following community meeting is being held. Your attendance and 

participation is welcomed and encouraged. 

 

November 19, 2013:  Public Workshop, 6:00 p.m.  

 Animal Care and Regulation Classroom,  

3839 Bradshaw Road, Sacramento, CA 95827 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jeffrey R. Leatherman, Director 

http://www.sacparks.net/
mailto:veselkaa@saccounty.net

